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S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 1

Principal's Note
C O V I D  S A F E T Y

Send your child to school with a clean mask
every day. 

Send your child to school with a water bottle
every day.

Keep your child home if they are not feeling
well.
Contact the office if your child is not feeling
well, and notify the office if your child must
isolate or quarantine due to Covid-19.

Dear Families,

Thank you for your help making the start of the
2021-2022 school year a very successful one. We
are so happy to have our students back in the
building for in-person learning. We have many
measures in place to keep students and staff safe. 

We appreciate your continued help with the
following:

We are partners in making sure that our students
and staff stay healthy and safe. If you have any
questions please contact the office at 440-830-

4210.

Sincerely,

Jessica Dugan, Principal

CALENDAR

Sept. 6     Labor Day 

No School

Sept. 14 Case Dental Clinic

Sept. 16 Mobile Dentist

Sept. 20 PD for Staff

No School for Students

Oct. 1 Picture Day

are due
PO P S I C L E P A R T Y F O R E V E R Y

C L A S S T H A T R E A CH E S 1 0 0 %

COMP L E T I O N T H I S MON TH .

C L I C K H E R E T O COMP L E T E

YOUR CH I L D ' S F O RM S .

https://www.lorainschools.org/finalforms


Schoolwide Expectations
W A S H I N G T O N  S T U D E N T S  A R E :

K I N D  T O  S E L F
K I N D  T O  O T H E R S
K I N D  T O  T H E  E N V I R O N M E N T

BIRTHDAY
Happy

If you choose to send something in to
celebrate your child's birthday it must
be a small, non-food item (ex. pencils,

stickers, erasers).

This month our students will participate in the following:
 

PreK:                     Early Learning Assessment (ELA)
Kindergarten:      Kindergarten Readiness Assessment (KRA)
K - 5th Grade:      iReady Reading and Math Diagnostics

These tests help us determine where students are currently
performing and plan our instruction to meet each student's
needs.  These tests do not factor into a student's grades.
The results of these assessments will be shared with
families.  Please encourage your child to always do their
best.  

Beginning of Year Testing

IMPORTANT
Any changes to your child's

dismissal routine need to be
communicated to the office by

1pm.  You can send a note to
school with your child or call

the office at 440-830-4210.




